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April 20, 1978

Ms. Laura Gilpin
Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Laura:

Attached is an installation photograph of our recent show 
of over 600 fine 20th century photographs from the Art 
Museum's collection. This exhibition was organized in 
connection with a history of photography symposium and 
the opeining of a new gallery of the Art Museum to be 
devoted to photography.

You will see that your work was displayed. We are very 
pleased to have it to show our students.

Best regards,

Van Deren Coke 
Director
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Early 20th Century Photography
Lower Gallery, Art Museum,UNM 
26 March - 23 April, 1978
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